
 

 

HSSMA 
Hugh Sutherland School Music Association 

PO Box 642, Carstairs, AB  T0M 0N0 

Email: hssma.pts@gmail.com 

 
June 16, 2021 

 

To: Parent(s)/Guardian(s) of 

Hugh Sutherland School Band Students, Choir Students and Jazz Band Students 

 

Notice of Important Meeting:  Wednesday, September 29, 2021 at 7:00 pm 

 

The Hugh Sutherland School Music Association (HSSMA) has scheduled their Annual General Meeting for 

Wednesday, September 29th, 2021 at 7:00 pm in the band room at Hugh Sutherland School.  

The association is seeking new board members and volunteers for planning and organizing upcoming 

concerts, fundraisers, festivals and trips.  All parents/guardians of students in grades 5 – 12 are welcome 

and are encouraged to attend. 

The association meets once per month throughout the school year to assist the Music Director with 

event planning, volunteer requirements and financial aid through fundraising to ensure the students can 

attend festivals and clinics and participate in as many music events as possible.  They also aid in the 

purchase of new instruments and music for the school, as well as provide financial assistance to 

students in need. 

For the 2021/2022 school year, there are many board positions available and without your help, the 

association may cease to exist.  Please feel free to email the association to find out more.  They can be 

reached at hssma.pts@gmail.com.  

Please mark your calendars and put a reminder in your phone! 

We look forward to seeing you in September. 

Warmly, 

 

____________________ 

HSSMA President 
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